
 

Safer Internet Day ~ Tuesday 11th February 

As part of Safer Internet Day, we have been looking at online safety in school this week. Almost all 

our children have access to the internet whether through computers, tablets, phones, x-box or other 

games consoles and we have emphasised the importance of not  sharing  personal  information online 

or talking to anybody they or their parents don’t know. We have also reminded the children about the 

importance of ensuring that privacy settings are in place on all the apps/games they use.  

There is  link on our school website https://www.net-aware.org.uk/networks/ to an NSPCC site which provides 

useful parental guidance for a range of popular apps. Unfortunately a lot of these apps such as TikTok 

are being used by some adults as an opportunity to groom children and I know that you will want to do 

all that you can to protect your child.  

 

KWPS ~ YELLOW PAGES 

14th February 2020 

 

 

We wish you all a lovely half-term and look forward to seeing the  
children back in school on Monday 24th February 

 Some Key Dates After Half-Term 
 
 

Thursday 27th February  & Wednesday 4th March ~ Parents’ Evening and Uniform Sale   

Thank you to everyone who has returned their slip giving a preferred time slot. We will be sending the 

appointments home on the first Monday back.  
 

Thursday 5th March ~ World Book Day  

There will be a range of book related activities taking place and the children and staff dress as                           

book characters for the day!  We are also doing a Harry Potter themed lunch. This needs to be                    

ordered on ParentPay by Tuesday 25th February, please remember to choose the pudding too. 
 

School Swimming and Gala 

As the local schools’ swimming galas take place during the first week back there is no swimming for 

Years 4 and 5. It re-starts on Tuesday 3rd March for Y4 and Wednesday 4th March for Y5. 

School Dinners 

Just a gentle reminder to order dinners for the first week back by midnight next Tuesday. Thank you  

Cheerleading Club 
Congratulations to the cheerleaders who shared their routine with parents at their last session on 

Tuesday. They were all really focused and performed very well indeed.  

We are opening the cheerleading club to Y5 and 6 next half-term and have also sent letters for clubs 

for Y2 multiskills, Y4&5 netball, Y3&4 orienteering. These can all be booked through ParentPay even if 

your child hasn't brought their letter home. However there are only 4 places left at netball.  
 

Congratulations to our Y5/6 Dance Performers at Carr Hill  
Huge congratulations to the children who performed as part of the Dance Show at Carr Hill last night.  

They danced brilliantly and behaved superbly. Miss O’Connor sent an email to say that she thought 

they were ‘amazing and very professional’ - high praise indeed!  

They are looking forward to their final performance tonight. 

Uniform Sale 
Thank you to everyone who has sent in clothes for the uniform sale ~ we have had some lovely things 

especially coats which appear to have been barely used. If you do have any old uniform (not shirts 

please) it isn't too late to send them in. 

The uniform will be on sale in the hall on both Parents Evenings—more details will be sent home after 

the holiday. 
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